
Summer Programs at  
Victoria Park High School  

 

Still thinking that you might like to get into post second-
ary this fall or winter? 

Join us in the Learning Commons on July 6 or July 12 from 1:00 
until 3:30. Come and see representatives from Lethbridge College 
and UofL who will answer  your questions and help you get on 
track with information about services, programs and funding op-
tions at their schools. Excellent opportunity!  

Do you want to look into short term training programs 
that can help you to land a good job? 

On July 12 and July 17 from 1-3:30, Training Inc. will be here to 
talk about their programs and possible funding options. In just a 
few weeks, you could earn safety tickets or even a certificate in 
healthcare aide, security and computers and more! Bulk up your 
resume and get noticed by employers—check out Training Inc. to-
day 

Are you feeling unsure about your future or discouraged 
by not being able to find a job? 

Lethbridge Family Services will be on site July 13 and July 20 , 
from 1:00—3:30, and will help you to get motivated, increase your 
confidence and take the next step toward a job and a career! 

 

CALL 587.220.1756 FOR MORE INFORMATION 


